State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Michelle Lujan Grisham, Governor Dylan Fuge, Deputy Cabinet Secretary Toby Velasquez, State Parks Division Director

Contact:

Wendy Mason Marketing & Public Relations Manager NM State Parks Division wendy.mason@emnrd.nm.gov 505-819-1785 Sidney Hill Public Information Officer, EMNRD sidney.hill@emnrd.nm.gov 505-629-2900

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:



March 5, 2024

Hyde Memorial State Park sled hill closed for the season

SANTA FE - New Mexico State Parks, a Division of the Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department (EMNRD), announces that, effective immediately, the sled hill is now closed at Hyde Memorial State Park in Santa Fe.

State Parks is instituting this closure because warming temperatures have melted the snow to the point that it is no longer safe for the public to use the sled hill. For more information about Hyde Memorial State Park, call 505-983-7175 or visit www.emnrd.nm.gov/spd/ and click on Find a Park.

Ready for warmer weather? Reserve your camping space up to six months in advance at any of your 35 New Mexico State Parks through <u>reserveamerica.com!</u>



 $Without\ additional\ snow fall\ the\ sled\ hill\ is\ not\ safe,\ and\ mud\ is\ forming\ at\ the\ bottom\ of\ the\ hill.$ Photo: NM State Parks.

###

IVAMONOS! LET'S GO NEW MEXICO!





 $The \ Energy, Minerals \ and \ Natural \ Resources \ Department \ provides \ resource \ protection \ and \ resource \ development \ services \ to \ the \\ public \ and \ other \ state \ agencies. \ Learn \ more \ at \ \underline{https://www.emnrd.nm.gov}$

